
Bridge Information 

1. Send Kong your Senior picture (if you don’t we’ll use your UB 
picture) and the information below by April 19. This information 
will be used for the Senior Slideshow at the May Reception. 
Konglee@crowder.edu 

• Highschool info - Academic achievements, scholarships you 
won, clubs, extracurricular activities. 

• College info - Anticipated college and/or colleges, if plan-
ning to transfer after associates degree, and your anticipated 
major if you have one. 

2. Bridge Enrollment is still open. You must reach out to Kong 
to enroll. 

3. If you pre-enrolled with UB in March, make sure your Crowd-
er account balance is clear, otherwise your enrollment won’t go 
through. 

Seniors who enrolled will also be getting a lot of mail from 
Crowder, and a Crowder ID card, it will look like a credit card, 
DON’T throw it away. 

Upward Bound April Newsletter 
Newsletter can be viewed digitally at www.crowder.edu/services/trio/upward-bound/ 

Upcoming Dates 

April  10: C2C 

April 17: KC Cultural Trip 

April 24: SDC Cultural Trip 

May 1: May Reception @ Neosho 

June 1: UB Move-in 

June 6: Bridge Move-in  

 
Summer CPA Info 

 

CPA will be ON CAMPUS 

this year. No virtual op-

tion will be available. 

Please plan to attend the 

May 1 reception for fur-

ther information on sum-

mer and to fill out re-

quired forms. 

Summer is coming! And as we prepare for our last C2C of the 
school year, we wanted to give you all some information about 
some of the things that are coming up.  

ACT Dates and Deadlines 

ACT             Register by 

June 12             May 7 

July 17              June 18 

Congratulations Daniel Paige and Dalton Wallen for 

acceptance into the National Honor Society! 


